President Todd Anglin accompanied by Carol Bigelow and Bruce Johnson present Sophora Acheson, Executive Director of Ruby's Place, a check for $300 to assist Ruby's Place in their efforts to combat spousal and child abuse and human trafficking.  

Executive Director Acheson presented an overview of the mission and vision of  Ruby's Place and thanked the Club for the past support of Ruby's Place.   Ruby's Place office is located in Castro Valley with a shelter in Hayward for women and children who have experienced domestic violence or human trafficking, and a shelter in Oakland for adult men who have experienced human trafficking.  

Coordinated by Carol Bigelow, the Rotary Club of Castro Valley regularly collects canned foods for Ruby's Place.  Additionally, the Ruby's Place families are guests at the Club's annual Children's Christmas Party, including transportation to and from the event.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Canned food and cash donations can be dropped off at the offices of Ruby's Place at 20880 Baker Road, Castro Valley or see Carol Bigelow.

